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Council Updates 
If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– please put in writing and for-

ward to the Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next council meeting.  Next Coun-

cil meeting  June 1 and 15 
 

Recycle Yard 
No we do NOT accept grass clippings or yard debris, those need to go in your grey bin, we do however 

take branches, and trees, electronics & batteries. Open second Saturday of the month 10am-12noon 

New Business in town: 

Our Mission statement: We support the sustainable growth of our diverse community by 
building solid foundations for success and providing an exceptional quality of life through 

progressive governance! 

Our Vision Statement: Town of Mundare is a growing community that we/you are proud to 
call HOME 

 

Local Improvement taxes 

 
 

Local Improvement taxes for the 

lift station will NOT come into ef-

fect until 2022 tax year. 

The lift station is up and running, 

and we are in the process of de-

commissioning the old lift station. 

 Tax notices will be in the mail 

shortly, if you do not receive 

yours by the 15th of June, please 

contact the office. 

Taxes are due July 31, 2021 

Penalties will be applied August 

31, 2021 

Hello to the residents of Mundare, 
We moved to this town with the hope of a fresh start and 
wanting to provide our services to you all.  Over the last 4 
years, we’ve had the opportunity to get to know some of 
you and we’re grateful for all the support you’ve given 
us. You’ve made us feel welcome, and we’re proud to be 
a part of your community.  Today we’re excited to an-
nounce the official opening of our new convenience 
store”A1 Foods” 
We offer a wide variety of snacks, drinks, ice cream, 
slush, ice, water refill and much more. We are excited to 
embark on this new journey, and we hope you continue to 
support us, so that we can continually offer you the best 
service, and prices possible   Sincerely; Harry and Preet 



 

 

CANADA DAY!! 

 

The town will be put-

ting on fireworks this year for Canada 

Day!! Located at the end of main street 

by the traffic circle 

***Seniors Appreciation week– FCSS 

is hosting Seniors week at the Munda-

re Seniors center June 10 at noon 

(outside if nice) To book your meal & 

pick up time, call FCSS at (780)895-

2233 ext. 226 before that date.  
 

A 1 Foods—Deal for the month of June, 

Spend $30 on grocery items and get a 

medium slush free (conditions apply) 
 

Chicken Coop– Kalyna Country Quilt-

ers are doing a fundraiser at the chick-

en coop.  Quilted items will be sold to 

help us provide the funding we need 

for projects going towards the gift bags 

for newborns & young moms.  We are 

looking for any used flannel sheets but 

any support is appreciated. 
 

Mundare Foods Summer season hours 

(May-September) 

Monday-Saturday 9am-9pm 

Sunday 10am-5pm 
 

Mundare Pub– New Items on our 

menu , as well  many other items from 

our menu are still available. Please call 

(780)764-2043 to order or come in or-

der and eat in our picnic area out side.  
 

Communities in Bloom- A very warm 

welcome to Maggie Breland & Charlene 
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What’s new 

Nowicki who have joined our committee! We 

sincerely appreciate the many willing volunteers 

who helped us with transporting & transplanting  

approximately 150 pots of flowers, donated by 

Darvoda Nurseries! 

A big thank you to Cheryl Caliniou, Frank How-

ard, Charlie Gargus, Roman Perlik & Leanne 

Morrison for transporting the pots! 

A hearty group of volunteers braved the cold, 

windy day, Wednesday on May 26, to transplant 

the pots of flowers.  Thanks to Glenda Dales, 

Faye Ewanchyshyn, Edith Kowall, Leanne Morri-

son, Roman Perlik, Gloria Radzick, Terry Ro-

manick, Eileen Sawiak, Sharon Sharun, Judy 

Shaw & Kristen Stefanec,, you have made this 

easier for our committee members! Thanks a 

lot. Next meeting date; Monday June 21 1:00 

pm.  Until then, enjoy the weather!  
 

Do you Need a ride? 
Do you need a ride for Doctors Appoint-

ments or to get groceries? Call Carol 

Laschuk at (780)632-9418  
 

Mundare Salon & Barber 
Open by appointment only, booking for Tues-

day, Thursday and Fridays. Please call Karie 

at (780)221-7193 
 

Mundare ATB– Branch hours have 

changed to  9:30am– 4pm Monday to Fri-



 

 

M a r y  I m m a c u l a t e  A u x i l i a r y  
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As COVID  restrictions continue, the Auxilians 
remain busy with independent volunteer activi-
ties for Care Centre residents. 

Spring Décor: Volunteers decorated Care Centre 
planters with ducks and spring décor.  

Easter: Easter cards, chocolate bunnies and 
spring flowers were given to each resident. 

Mother’s Day: Each resident received a Mother’s 
Day or a “thinking of you” card.  Auxilians had 
fun participating in the Mother’s Day parade or-
ganized by the Care Centre. 

Father’s Day: Auxilians are planning to bring a 
little joy to the residents with small gifts and by 
participating in the June 17th Father’s day parade 
at the Care Centre.  Activities are still in the 
planning stage. 

Summer: For the residents’ pleasure, Auxilian volun-
teers will once again be filling the planters and pots at 
the care Centre with annual flowers and greenery.  
With the generous support of the Community, the 
Auxiliary has been able to provide these small pleas-
ures for the residents. 

MICC Bus: We are happy to report that Care Centre 
residents are now making use of the new bus for 
Country Drives.  We are certain that the residents are 
delighted to get out in the countryside during this 
wonderful time of year.  Thanks to Community sup-
port, the Auxiliary was able to make a donation to-
wards the purchase of the bus. 

It appears that June may bring the relaxation of some 
Covid restrictions.  The Auxiliary is hoping to have a 
meeting before the members begin their busy summer 
time activities.  

1971-2021 
50 years of service 



 

 

- Items will be quarantined and distributed the 
following Tuesday. 
- Patrons with items for pickup will be tele-
phoned Tuesday morning. 
Items can be ordered by: 
Library website: www.mundarelibrary.ab.ca 
Telephone: (780)764-3929 and ask for the Li-
brary 
Email: librarian@mundarelibrary.ab.ca  
Internet: www.tracpac.ab.ca ….use your library 
barcode and password to access. 
Curbside pickup is available Monday to Fri-

day during the hours of 9-5 on the table near 
ATB. Books can be dropped off in the Book 
Return bin near the library entrance. 
Library memberships can be renewed by call-
ing the library or sending an email. 
Memberships are $10 Adults, $7 Seniors(65 
& older) ;$25 Family; $5 Children 6-12 years 
The Regional Automation Consortium (TRAC)A 
partnership of regional library systems, TRAC 
provides a public access catalogue and member 
services for patrons of the Marigold, Northern 
Lights, Yellowhead, and Peace library sys-
tems.www.tracpac.ab.ca 
Evelyn Henke , Manager 

The Mundare Municipal Public Library re-
mains CLOSED. 
As new information becomes available, up-
dates will be posted on the front door of 
the Town office building and on the bulle-
tin boards near the library entrance, as 
well as on the library website. 
 Library Manager will be on site at the li-
brary: 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 10:00a.m. to 4:00 
p.m. 
Please telephone or send an email if you have 
questions/concerns, or if you just need a re-
ferral for a ‘good book’. 
 

Patrons are requested to use: 
- Distanced options for borrowing materials; 
e-books and other virtual resources and ser-
vices 
- Curbside pickup and book drop off 
- Library catalogues online at home and to 
use ‘holds’ to reserve material 
Van run: 
- The van run will continue to bring items to 
the library on Thursdays. 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca

L i b r a r y  n e w s  

WE ARE ON THE  
WEB 

WWW.MUNDARE.CA 
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Mundare School     

Well, June is finally on our doorstep and the 
extra sunlight, warmer weather, and the fact 
that everything around us is actively growing 
puts us all in a slightly better mood.  
 Hooray for spring!! 
 

The students at Mundare School are busily 
completing their school work as they head to-
wards the finish line of June 25th.  We just re-
turned to regular face-to –face schooling and it 
is great to see everyone again.  Fingers crossed 
that things will be closer to our regular school 
routine in the fall.   
 

Parent Advisory Council and our Mundare 
School Society will be hosting their AGM’s in 

early June 2021.  We encourage parents to at-
tend via Zoom.  If you know of any new fami-
lies moving into the Mundare area, please en-
courage them to call or email the school.  
To all the dads, uncles, and grandfathers out 
there– an early happy Father’s day to you.  
Make sure you out aside some time to share 
some stories about school life before i-phones 
and I-pads.  Time to fire up the BBQ!  Have a 
great June and enjoy the great outdoors!  
Don’t forget about that important reading time 
each evening! 
 

William Korec, Principal 


